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 TAFE NSW 
MEMBER UPDATE   

GROUP 4 
REVIEWS

On 22 June, 2017 TAFE NSW Managing Director Jon Black announced further information 

about the upcoming Group 4 reviews, designed to give staff more certainty about what is 

happening in TAFE.

Your union understands there will be a new online tool for staff to be able to work out 

which group they are in and when their position is likely to be impacted.

To be able to use this tool you will need to know your position number. If you do not know 

what that is, please contact your manager as you can’t utilise the online system without 

it. Please note that you require your position number, not your employee number. If your 

manager can’t help, contact People and Safety.

If you have issues with this, or with the online system, please contact People and Safety 

in the first instance and if you still have problems please contact the CPSU through your 

local delegate.

It is important that you continue to have a say and your voice is heard. You can support 

the work of the union and your local delegates by joining the CPSU.

Please forward this to your colleagues so that they know their rights, and encourage them 

to JOIN THE CPSU
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